
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and City Council 

From: Kevin Trewhella 

Date: February, 2023 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Water and Wastewater operations is working to cut costs.  

Water department will have ongoing projects to improve fire flow as indicated 

in our Facilities Plan. 

 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 

 

 


